## CORPORATION OF THE VILLAGE OF POUCE COUPE



PO Box 190, Pouce Coupe, B.C. V0C 2C0 Telephone: (250) 786-5794 Fax: (250) 786-5257 www.poucecoupe.ca

April 6, 2020

City of Prince George Office of the Mayor 1100 Patricia Blvd Prince George, BC V2L 3V9

Dear Mayor and Council:

At our council meeting held on April 1, 2020 Council voted in favor of supporting your resolution entitled "Sharing Payments from Opioid Class Action Lawsuit."

Council is in favor of this resolution being sent to the 2020 Annual Convention of UBCM for debate.

We wish you all the best in these unprecedented times we are facing. Stay healthy.

Warm regards,

Mayor Lorraine Michetti

Perraine Michitta